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March 12, 2017 

 

Public Advisory: Schools Update 

 
As communicated by the Provincial Government, schools of the Newfoundland and Labrador English School 
District are scheduled to open at normal times tomorrow. Members of the general public are advised that some 
schools within the District may have delayed openings due to localized issues from the weather of this 
weekend.  
 
Schools with issues will communicate delays through typical communication channels such as local media, 
school websites and social media accounts, as well as direct contact by schools. Families are advised to monitor 
these communication methods closely tomorrow. Please be advised there may also be bus delays due to 
damaged traffic lights.  
 
As there has been extensive damage throughout the province due to recent weather we urge everyone to use 
caution as they travel throughout the day and watch for debris and other potential hazards.  
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